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In Margaret Jackson and Julian Ligertwood’s article: ‘Identity Management: Is an
Identity Card the Solution for Australia?’ which appeared in Prometheus Vol. 24, No.
4, December 2006, the following acknowledgement was omitted:

‘The authors wish to acknowledge the support of the Smart Internet Technology
Co-operative Research Centre in the development of this paper.’

This error was drawn to Prometheus’ attention by Margaret Jackson and Julian
Ligertwood from the School of Accounting and Law, RMIT University.


